
SECOND SOUTH CHEATHAM UTILITY DISTRICT 
P.O. Box 309 

505 Valley Drive 
Kingston Springs, TN  37082 

615-952-3094 
 
 WATER RATES 

Effective July 15, 2022 
 
           0 -     1,000 gallons (minimum bill)    $30.99 
      Over 1,000 gallons            $   10.73 per thousand 
                
 
Meters are read between the 14th and the 20th of each month and the bills are mailed on the 1st of 
the following month.  Bills are payable by the 10th to avoid penalty.  If unpaid by the 20th, service 
may be discontinued without further notice. 
 
Your meter is for your residence only and cannot be dual connected to serve an apartment or other 
structures on your premises. 
 
The meter box in your yard and all appurtenances are for the use of the District only.  You should 
not tamper with the valve of any such appurtenances as any damage resulting from such tampering 
will be repaired at your expense and will be subject to a $250.00 fine for tampering.  You should 
locate a hand valve on the customer’s side of the meter box for your use. 
 
Your hot water heater should have a check valve on it to insure proper performance should your 
line be drained at any time. 
 
You, the customer are responsible for any reducing valves that may be necessary at your residence 
if pressure is above recommended pressure. 
 
If service is discontinued because of non-payment, a reinstatement charge of $40.00 will be paid 
to the District before service is restored.  A $125.00 service charge in addition to the reinstatement 
will be charge for any services requested during non-business hours.  
 
Please refer to the Subscription Contract on the back of your meter deposit receipt for other 
information. 
 
Payments:  United Community Bank and First Financial Bank offices in Kingston Springs and 
Pegram will accept water payments prior to the due date.   
On line:       www.secondsouthcheatham.com - ($2.75 charge) 
By phone:    1-855-598-5615 ($2.75 charge) 
Bank Draft:  No additional charge, must fill out and return authorization that is available on our  
          website. 
 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer 

 


